
Exhibit 9 
Date: 12/18/2020 

From: Suzanne C [mailto:mtsuzanne@live.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 7:30 AM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Permit Extension for Pembina 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Dear Coos County City Council,  
 
     I am asking you, as a member of this community that cares very deeply about Coos Bay, to 
deny Pembina the permit extension they are requesting.  I ask that you please do the right thing 
and let Pembina know that they cannot get the extension especially since they don't even have 
the necessary permits from the state of Oregon. This project is wrong for Coos Bay. To have to 
change the bay so much is frightening (and wrong) and I fear the noise,  light and air pollution as 
well as the water pollution that would result.  I also ask that you not be swayed by empty 
promises from this company.  It won't bring anything more than a handful of imported jobs and a 
boom then bust construction that would be bad in the long term for our community.  Please do 
the right thing and close the door on this project.  Sincerely,  Suzanne Brimhall 
 
Sent from my Galaxy Tab A 
Get Outlook for Android 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/b2p7CKr2wRSM75RCMfv95?domain=aka.ms

